
During this time of year, 

there is much to be thankful 

for.  However, this is also a 

time of year, where people 

get down and depressed.  

Thoughts of what could have 

been, or the loss of friends 

and loved ones have a ten-

dency to surface as the days 

are shorter and nights are 

longer.  Many Veterans who 

don’t have much family to 

speak of, tend to let the de-

mons inside come out, or take 

advantage of them.  These 

are the Veterans we need to 

be helping through the tough 

times.  Look out for your fel-

low Veterans, do a Buddy 

Check, make a phone call.  

Winter Blues and the Holidays 

        Happenings at the Post 

Dec 3:  Post Meeting 
6:30 joint/7:00 PM 
Membership meetings. 

Dec 15:  Planning 
Session 6:00 PM 

Dec 17:  Canteen 
Christmas Party 

Dec 25:  Christmas 

Dec 31: New Years 
Eve 

 

 

 

 

Cole-Miers VFW Post 

3619 

Cole Miers Courier 

Cole-Miers Courier 

Special points of interest: 

 Happenings at the Post 

 Post Officers 

 Riders Group/Bingo 

 Bobby D Memorial Ride 

  Keep A Vet Warm 

  Thanksgiving 

 

 

 

“YOU DON’T 
HAVE TO BE 
GREAT TO 
START, BUT 
YOU HAVE TO 
START TO BE 
GREAT.” – ZIG 
ZIGLAR 

You never know if you don’t try.  

Make that call, and you could 

very well be saving someone’s 

life.  From all of us at the Post to  

all of you that read this, Merry 

Christmas, and wishing you and 

yours a very prosperous and 

Happy new Year! 
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Commander’s Corner 

I hope that every one had a blessed and safe Thanksgiving. 

I would like to thank every one that made our Thanksgiving 

dinner a huge success once again. We were able to serve 

nearly 200 people a nice meal. I’m happy to report that we 

hit 100% on membership this past week.  With that being 

said, if you are an annual member please pay your dues. If you know any 

qualifying veterans get them signed up.  We need to add approximately 65 

new or renewed members to achieve our All American requirements.  

Please feel free to reach out to me or any of your leadership team if you 

have any questions, comments, or concerns with things around YOUR post. I 

hope every one has a blessed Christmas season. 

Josh Morgan, Commander 

Quartermaster’s Corner 

Team Building- The action or process of causing a group of people to work together 

effectively as a team, especially by means of activities and events designed to in-

crease motivation and promote cooperation.  As your Quartermaster I've seen a 

surge of camaraderie and influx of new faces/members willing to and wanting to get 

involved and help!  I would implore you to mentor them and listen to their ideas and 

help cultivate a new culture of team work, we may have been lacking in the past!  

Please don't mistake this as a ding against all the great work we've already accom-

plished this year or in recent years, it's not!  I just want to see us continue to grow 

and getting back to the VFWs Mission and achieve our Goals! I  have several goals I 

personally want to see get completed in the near future top among them is a technology class for the elderly 

demographic in our parish that may not be familiar with or down right afraid of. Using things like a smartphone 

or Google account may seem trivial to most of us but it can appear scary to someone who hasn't grown up 

with doing it.  The class would entail the individual bringing their personal device; be it laptop, smartphone, 

tablet or car with Bluetooth, whatever they need help with.  A group of will assist 1 on 1 helping them get their 

device set up and show them the basics of how to navigate the menus or apps and how to set up their ac-

count. My other goal is to have a Service Officer help clinic.  We can ask the VFW, DAV, American Legion De-

partment SO and at a minimum the LDVA Parish Rep to attend and literally just HELP VETERANS.... Should 

they need to start a VA claim, or have questions about State benefits or other related items like fixing a Ser-

vice record to reflect the Veterans awards.  Our Slogan is.... No One Does More For Veterans.... Let's walk that 

walk!  

Shane Fowler, Quartermaster  
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Senior Vice Corner 

Hope everyone had a great Thanksgiving, the Post held 

their Thanksgiving dinner, and special Thanks to New 

Step Outreach, and all of the Post and Auxiliary Members 

for their support.  As we move into December, and the 

end of the year Holiday Season, please reach out to your 

fellow Veterans, and make sure they are being taken care 

of.  If possible, we really could use your help with Bingo.  If each Officer of 

the Post worked one session, it would greatly appreciated. 

 

Ken Gresham, Sr Vice Commander 

Junior Vice Corner 

Hello everyone, I really hope everyone had a great 

Thanksgiving. This month just like last, is just as busy 

and I hope everyone's Christmas will be just as good.  As 

a gift idea, let's get some people in and signed up for the 

VFW and Auxiliary.  This holiday can be trying for some 

Veterans and as an organization we will continue to serve 

and be the for our brothers and sisters in arms.  
Jeremy Golden, Jr Vice Commander 
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Bingo 
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 Since we start-
ed Bingo back 
up, we have a 
need for addi-
tional workers, 
as we have to 
ensure we are 
playing in the 
safest of condi-
tions.  This in-
cludes tempera-
ture checkers, 
paper sales and 

payouts.  There is a calendar on the 
Bingo Managers’ door, please sign up 
for just one session a month.  It is 
greatly appreciated! 

From the VFW Riders Group 

Hurricanes, COVID, 

and any other bad stuff 

headed our way won't 

keep us down this 

year!  We keep on 

keeping on!  Our Bob-

by D APR Date has 

been moved more 

times than I can count 

but has settled on 23 

Jan 21 with Registra-

tion being at 0900 and 

Kick Stands up at 

1000!  This will be a 

Polar bear run of sorts 

so please dress for the 

occasion!  We have 

added several new 

members to the Riders 

Group these past few 

months on both sides 

of the Membership, 

Look for this fresh 

blood to garner new 

ideas and keep our 

Riders and Post in the 

Spotlight as we move 

into 2021!  BamBam  
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#Post Pride Thanksgiving 2020 
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#Post Pride Thanksgiving 2020 
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Commander:  Joshua Morgan 

Auxiliary President:  Sonja Lambert 

Post Secretary:  Mary Gibson 

337-463-3977 

 

 

LOOK FOR OUR FACEBOOK PAGE!  

https://www.facebook.com/VFW.Post3619/?epa=SEARCH_BOX  

AND WEBSITE 

http://vfw3619.org  

 

VFW Post 3619 

1115 Hwy 27 South 

DeRidder, LA 70634 

Points of Contact 

No One Does More For Veterans 

than the VFW! 

https://www.facebook.com/VFW.Post3619/?epa=SEARCH_BOX
http://vfw3619.org/

